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SB-259 
AN ACT CONCERNING CONTRACTING WITH QUASI-PUBLIC 
AGENCIES UNDER THE STATE CODES OF ETHICS.  
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OFA Fiscal Note 
 
State Impact: None  

Municipal Impact: None  

Explanation 

This bill extends the existing prohibition on contracts to family and 

close contacts to quasi-public state agencies resulting in no fiscal impact 

to the state.  

The Out Years 

State Impact: None  

Municipal Impact: None  
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